
THE PORTHILL PLAYERS OPERATIC SOCIETY 

 

I can confirm on this day 12th May 2021 that there has been no activity with the above organisation 

since May 2019 due to the Covid pandemic. For that reason the society has not met or produced any 

reports as there has been nothing to report on. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jonathan Fernyhough 

Chairman 

 


